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MCTXSheriff Can Confirm Colby Richards has been Found Safe 
 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office can confirm that Colby Richards has been found safe 
walking in the area of Research Forest and Kuykendahl, The Woodlands.  Mr. Richards is being 
evaluated by MCHD medics and a Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office Mental Health Unit.   

Detectives will eventually speak with Colby Richards about the circumstances surrounding his 
disappearance; however, it will be some time before he is interviewed. 

Thank you to our community, Montgomery County Search and Rescue, DPS, and all the volunteers 
who aided in the search for Mr. Richards.     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Scott Spencer, Lieutenant 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Administrative Services 
Follow us @MCTXSheriff 

 

http://www.mctxsheriff.org
https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/MCTXSheriff?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/mctxsheriff/
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/tx/montgomery-county/montgomery-county-sheriffs-office-4/
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CASE#: 23A151879  
 
NIC #:  M48742588  
 
LAST NAME:  Richards 
 
FIRST NAME:  Colby 
  
AGE: 31 
  
GENDER: Male  
 
HEIGHT: 6’3” 
 
WEIGHT: 195 
 
EYES: Blue 
 
HAIR: Dark Blonde Short 
  
COMPLEXION: Fair 
 
DATE OF LAST CONTACT: May 26, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Montgomery County Sheriff's Office and other local organizations are currently searching for 
Colby Richards.  Colby was last seen in the early hours of May 26, 2023, wearing a t-shirt, black 
shorts, and grey Under Armor shoes. Colby is believed to have left on foot from his residence on 
Musgrove Place in Spring, TX. 
 
If you know the whereabouts or have any information on Colby, please contact the Montgomery 
County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 option 3 and refer to case #23A151879. 
 
 
 


